

## Core Working Group Agenda (20-Dec-2018)

Attendees:

### Old Business

- Progress Updates
  - Logistics RE: blackbox tests
    - For now, keeping these as separate repos
    - Expecting PRs in both repos where API or behavior is modified.
  - Mongo driver update
    - Hopefully PR 915 will be merged by the time of the meeting
    - Thanks Lenny @ Intel
  - Abstraction Layer for Consul (Issue 797)
    - Presentation last week from Lenny on abstraction design proposal
    - Follow-up items from Registry Abstraction / Vault discussion (LENNY)
      - *Email notes sent by Lenny 17-Dec-18*
  - CBOR
    - Anything to discuss here?
- Consul Readable/Writable Proposal
  - Proposal V2 was circulated to the Core-TSC email list
  - *Need to take closer look at Steve Oss comments*

### New Business

- Vault – Proposed presentation from David Ferriera